
Attendee Chat

Angela Penquite:

Good evening! This town hall and the accompanying chat is being 
recorded and will be available on OSBA’s COVID-19 webpage at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus Please use the chat to 
share information or ask questions.

Angela Penquite:
Details on The Social Dilemma is at 
https://www.netflix.com/title/81254224

Angela Abram: Social media and dopamine studies are quite interesting.

Angela Penquite:

Members of the Urban Network will discuss their efforts to lobby for 
changes to the state report cards during at the OSBA Capital 
Conference. Don’t miss “Advocating for a new Ohio report card” on 
Sunday, Nov. 8 at 2:30 p.m.: 
http://conference.ohioschoolboards.org/2020/for-attendees/sessions

Angela Penquite:
Learn more about the Urban Network at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/osba-urban-network

Steve Horton:
Steve Horton, Sr. Board and Management Services Consultant and 
liaison to the OSBA Urban Network. shorton@ohioshoolboards.org

Jennie Hardin:

Director’s Order Requiring Use of Facial Coverings - 
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/publicorders/DO-K-12-facial-
coverings.pdf

Jennie Hardin:
Town Hall recordings - https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus-
covid-19-resources

Jennie Hardin:
Face Shield FAQ - https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/faqs/COVID-19-
FAQs-Face-Shields.pdf

Angela Abram: What about psychological conditions such as anxiety, ptsd, etc?

Jennie Hardin:
Hi, Angela: The exception include mental health conditions that 
contraindicate wearing a facial covering.

Jennie Hardin:
Plain Local Decision - https://www.ulmer.com/wp-
content/uploads/2020/09/PLSD-Order.pdf

Will Schwartz: Will Schwartz - wschwartz@ohioschoolboards.org
Sara Clark: Sara Clark, chief legal counsel, sclark@ohioschoolboards.org

Gary Motz:
Gary Motz, senior editorial manager, Journal editor, 
gmotz@ohioschoolboards.org

Angela Penquite:

We won’t have a town hall next week; we’ll be at the Central and 
Southeast Region Conferences! Register for your region’s free, virtual 
event at www.ohioschoolboards.org/events

Angela Penquite:
Register for the Sept. 30 Town Hall at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/events/view/osbas-town-hall-sept-30

Angela Penquite:
Don’t miss the Nov. 7-10 Capital Conference! Get details at 
http://conference.ohioschoolboards.org


